
Diabetes Specialist Nurse Service 
 
Please ask for: Carol Roebuck or Susan Henry 
Email:  carol.roebuck@rothgen.nhs.uk or  
                        susan.henry@rothgen.nhs.uk 
 
Direct Line: 01709 427910 

 
12 September 2017 
 
ALL GP Practices 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
As you are aware the “Super Six Model” for diabetes care has now been 
introduced in Rotherham.  
 
We would like to offer your practice support and education regarding the 
ongoing management of your patients who have Type 2 diabetes. 
 
Diabetes workshops have been planned for: (please see attached flyer for 
details) 
 
Insulin management 
Oral Medications & Sick day rules.  
 
Alternatively we can provide in house training tailored to your practice’s 
specific requirements. 
 
We have enclosed a questionnaire to help identify your specific requirements. 
 
Please email your completed questionnaire to carol.roebuck@rothgen.nhs.uk 
or susan.henry@rothgen.nhs.uk or send in the post to the Diabetes Education 
& Resource Centre, The Rotherham NHS Foundation Trust no later than 30 
September 2017. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Carol Roebuck & Susan Henry 
Diabetes Specialist Nurse Educator 
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